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This week, our Sixth Form students achieved remarkable success in the
esteemed British Physics Olympiad. The Olympiad promotes the study of
Physics and celebrates excellence in young physicists through ten annual
competitions.

In this highly competitive exam, known for its demanding challenges and
participation from only the most exceptional students nationwide, our pupils
earned one gold and three silver certificates.

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to Daniel, Ziko, Nathan, and
Anthony for this outstanding achievement. You have truly made the College
proud!
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Rank
Year
7

Year
8

Year
9

Year
10

Year
11

1 Bram B Afe E Matthew B Ava W Reuben A

2 Vincent M Lily McC Evie D George B Mark A

3 Clara O Elliot G Matthew H-E Ben C Archie H

4 Harrison B Ivin J Rafael D-G Joseph D Joshua A

5 Alleine C Eliza B Daniel D Esme D Isabella A

6 Dylan F Daisy C Patrick McC Jessica H Izabella H

7 Jimmy L Rose D Milo W Freya H Tillie S-E

8 Sankeerth
NT

Eromonsele
E

Zahra A Nancy J James T

9 Cosima T Connie M Sammy D Joshua L Lily T

10 Olivia C Meadow C Terry D Jack M Jeloisa H

Well done to Lily M and Afe E in 8C for

collectively gaining the most positive points this

week.

PUPILS WITH EXCEPTIONAL POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
THIS WEEK
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Congratulations to Ms W who won this week's lottery. 
Remember- you have to be in it to win it! You can join here
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

A date for your diary - we are holding our popular sell out afternoon
tea at the College on Saturday 29 March.

Tickets will go on sale very shortly and will sell out fast! 

@stedwardscoll    |   www.st-edwards.co.uk

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


This week, our Sixth Formers were really lucky to have an amazing talk
with Dr Tom Fletcher, reader in Emerging and High Consequence
Infectious Diseases and Director of Global Health Trials Unit currently
working at Liverpool School of Tropical Medicine.

We were inspired by the work of Dr Tom Fletcher who spoke about
managing infection diseases, with a focus on his work on Ebola in Africa.

Big well done to Francisco W, Year 12, who volunteered to display the
medical gear that typically has to be worn in these high risk environments.

LIVERPOOL SCHOOL OF TROPICAL
MEDICINE -

WORK HARD
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SIXTH FORM 2025 APPLICATIONS
DEADLINE -

JOIN IN
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The deadline to apply Sixth Form is on Friday 31 January, 4pm.

Please follow this link to apply: https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Join-St-
Edwards/Admissions-16/

https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Join-St-Edwards/Admissions-16/
https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Join-St-Edwards/Admissions-16/


Great team play from our U13 Girls Football team versus De La Salle, St
Helens.

Well done to our POMs:  Jolie H, Ella C, Emma G.

GIRLS FOOTBALL NEWS -
JOIN IN
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Thank you to Laura who plays for Sales Sharks introducing our Year 7-9
girls to Rugby Union. We look forward to five weeks of insightful coaching.

SALES SHARK VISIT -
JOIN IN
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Tuesday 21st January An Inspector Calls with Mr
Johnson 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 28th January A Christmas Carol with Miss
Ramsay 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 4th February Transactional Writing with
Mrs Ion 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 11th February Unseen Poetry with Miss
McCann 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 25th February
English Language Paper
Two Mock Exam Prep with
Miss Cobham

3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 25th March Poetry (Anthology) with Mr
Moore 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 1st April Macbeth with Mr Sutton 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 22nd April Final Language Reminders
with Miss Hughes 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

Tuesday 29th April Final Literature Reminders
TBC 3:15pm-4pm, College Hall

REVISION LECTURES TIMETABLE (GCSE) -
WORK HARD
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We highly encourage students studying English to participate in one of the
lectures as preparation for their exams.



The EHO Hygiene Inspection has awarded the College a hygiene rating of
5 (Very Good). A big congratulations to Chef Mark and his team for their
hard work in providing us with delicious lunches every day!

FOOD HYGIENE RATING -
BE PROUD
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If you would like for your son/daughter to be entered for a home language
in Summer 2025, we are able to enter them. In order to do the exam, they
will need to be able to listen, read, speak and write in this language.

Please contact emily.akins@st-edwards.co.uk (Exams Manager) to
enquire about exam costs, and to advise which language and exam board
you are interested in. Please CC Mr McGovern, Head of MFL Faculty, into
the email sean.mcgovern@st-edwards.co.uk.

HOME LANGUAGES QUALIFICATIONS
SUMMER 2025 -

BE PROUD, WORK HARD
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SOCIAL MEDIA AND COUNTY LINES -
TREAT OTHERS WELL
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EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES -
JOIN IN
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We are hiring for the following positions.

If you or someone you know is interested, please apply via our website
using the link below.

https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Join-St-Edwards/Work-here/

https://www.st-edwards.co.uk/Join-St-Edwards/Work-here/
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COMING UP
The Year 9 Parents/Subject Teacher review will be held on Wednesday 29 January, we will

be sending out a letter soon regarding booking appointments and discussing your

son/daughter’s GCSE examinations.

I will also be accompanying the Prefects on the annual prefect trip to Poland along with

Miss McCann and Miss Malone. Follow our social media for updates @stedwardscoll.

Wishing you a pleasant and restful weekend,

Lee Fabia

Principal

https://linktr.ee/stedwardscoll

